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Virtual Event, Sept. 15 – Sept. 22, 2020 

 

Dear Friends & Connor’s Way Supporters: 

With the generous support of our friends and community, Connor’s Way 2019 was a 

huge success in our efforts to raise funds to provide scholarships in memory of Connor 

Lynskey.  This year, we provided seven scholarships to area youth and pre-med students 

and plan to continue doing so in the future, helping young students gain the higher 

education they desire. 

If you were a sponsor in 2019, we sincerely thank you.  If you wish to be a sponsor again 

in 2020, we welcome your continued support.  If you are unable to contribute due to the 

recent pandemic events, please contact me and we can discuss options to continue 

including your sponsorship.  If you are newly considering becoming a sponsor or know 

someone else who may be interested, we would be happy to provide any information to 

assist you/them in making that decision.  

We thank you from the bottom of our hearts for helping us keep Connor’s memory alive 

and helping the youth of our community ~ your support means so much to the Connor’s 

Way team and our family!   

 

With sincere appreciation, 

Don Lynskey, The Lynskey Family & The Connor’s Way Team  

www.connorsway.com 

www.facebook.com/connorswaymemorial 

https://runsignup.com/Race/NY/Hinckley/ConnorsWay5Mile 
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